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Response to the recommendations of the Public Accounts and Public Works Committee (PAPWC) Inquiry into the Management of Rural Fire Services in Queensland
Minister for Police, Corrective Services and Emergency Services
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1. [bookmark: _GoBack]The Public Accounts and Public Works Committee (PAPWC) conducted an Inquiry into ‘Management of Rural Fire Services in Queensland’. 
2. The purpose of the PAPWC inquiry was to examine the efficiency and effectiveness of the management of rural fire services in Queensland and in particular the funding and resource allocations that are available to Rural Fire Brigades.
3. The final report of the PAPWC with 15 recommendations was handed down in June 2011.
4. Many of the recommendations are in relation to structural and funding arrangements for the provision of rural fire services in Queensland. 
5. Cabinet approved the Government response to the recommendations of the Public Accounts and Public Works Committee Inquiry into the Management of Rural Fire Services in Queensland.

6. Attachments
· Public Accounts and Public Works Committee Report No. 11 Management of Rural Fire Services in Queensland
· Queensland Government Response to the recommendation of the Public Accounts and Public Works Committee Inquiry into the Management of Rural Fire Services in Queensland
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